
ITB No. 2021-08      July 20, 2021 

ATTENTION 
 

ITB No. 2021-08 
NW 82 Street and NW 114 Avenue Traffic Signal (FM 447310) 

 
 
 

Solicitation Cancellation 
Acting in the best interest of the City, the above-mentioned solicitation is 

being cancelled effective immediately. As a result of the solicitation 
cancellation, the Cone of Silence has been lifted. 

This project is anticipated to be re-advertised within the next couple of 
weeks.   

 

  Should you have any questions, please contact us at procurement@cityofdoral.com.    


